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support SB 777 and am asking you for your support as well. Fair compensation for 

emotional, financial and physical cattle loss is necessary for our ranch families. Wolf 

predation is very stressful, and the losses are greater than the current compensation 

program. Please support SB 777. 

 

Thank you, 

Bennett Kingsley  

Klamath County Rancher  


